
 

 

 

 
Important Notice Regarding Rowmark Distribution 

 
 
 
April 14, 2016 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform our customers that B.F. Plastics, Inc. is no longer a distributor for 
Rowmark engraving materials. 
  
During the summer of 2015, many of our customers requested that we also carry the 
Duets by Gemini line of engraving materials. As an independent family owned business, 
we decided to add Gemini to our line with the intention of selling both Rowmark and 
Gemini. 
  
As a result of our choice to sell a competitive product, Rowmark sent us a "Termination 
of Distribution Arrangement" on March 30, 2016 effective the next day, March 31, 2016. 
  
We will continue to sell the Rowmark stock we have until our inventory is depleted. 
  
As an alternative to Rowmark, we are pleased to offer the Duets by Gemini, a high 
quality material at a fair price. For more information or to request samples, please call 
us at 1-800-866-7121 or visit our website at www.bfplasticsinc.com/gemini. 
  
If you have any questions, please call or email us info@bfplasticsinc.com. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Jim Fichter 
President 

 
 
 

 


